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Unnumbered Memorandum

To: All District Supervisors, Coordinating Principals, Elementary School Heads,
Secondary School He{ads, OICs/TICs, Division Personnel, All Concerned Personnel

From: CATHERINE MAVERA, CES

Vi
Schools Division Superintendent €

Subject: CORREGENDUM TO DIVISION UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM NO. 032 S. 2020
SUBMISSION OF PERTINENT PAPERS FOR THE REIMBURSEMENT OF
TRAVELING EXPENSES INCURRED OF ALL CONCERNED PERSONNEL

Date: January 30, 2020

This is to inform you that the Division Unnumbered Memorandum No. 032, S. 2020 is applicable
only to all Division Personnel excluding all personnel from the District Offices and School Heads from
Elementary and Secondary level.

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is earnestly desired.
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